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Agenda Item 
Item 6. I. - LMRWD/RPBCWD Boundary changes 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Board of Water & Soil Resources (BWSR) has issued a notice of filing for the proposed boundary changes between the 
LMRWD and the Riley -Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District.  A copy of the Notice is attached 

Attachments 
Notice of Filing 

Recommended Action 
No recommended action 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 21, 2018 








